
From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Trudi 

Geoff Duke 
10 July 2006 22:53 
Trudi Craggs; Douglas Leeming - TSS 
Barry Cross; Willie Fraser; raymond.mcmaster@dundas-wilson.com 
RE: Protocols 

I have not really been involved in the general development of the protocols - this has 
been Barry and Douglas (with a bit of Ray maybe?). 
My involvement has been limited to developing the 4 land protocols with Ray and the 
achingly frustrating process of trying to get these signed off by CEC. 
We're meeting Bill Miller tomorrow (Tuesday) afternoon and will be discussing these 
protocols, so I'd like to discuss this general confusion prior to that. Ray will be in to 
see me 10-12 tomorrow - perhaps we could see you and Douglas around 12.00? 

Geoff 

-----Original Message-----
From: "Trudi Craggs" <Trudi.Craggs@tie.ltd.uk> 
To: "Douglas Leeming - TSS" <Douglas.Leeming@tie.ltd.uk>; "Geoff Duke" 
<Geoff.Duke@tie.ltd.uk> 
Cc: "Barry Cross" <Barry.Cross@tie.ltd.uk>; "Willie Fraser" <Willie.Fraser@tie.ltd.uk>; 
"raymond.mcmaster@dundas-wilson.com" <raymond.mcmaster@dundas-wilson.com> 
Sent: 10/07/06 19:14 
Subject: Protocols 

Douglas/Geoff 

I have had a brief discussion with Duncan today regarding the protocols with CEC. I think 
there may be some confusion regarding the status of the protocols. I'm also concerned 
that there are gaps/approval processes which are not yet covered by the protocols 
especially in relation to the procurement process. 

I think you have both been involved in the protocol process - can you both confirm your 
understanding of the status of the protocols and let me have the latest version of all the 
protocols. 

Thanks 
Trudi 
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